
        Council Chambers 
        300 First Street 
        Woodland, California 
 
        March 30, 1990 
 
 
 
 The Woodland City Council met in adjourned session at 7:00 a.m. 
  
ROLL CALL: 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Holman, Sandy, Nofziger 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: Flory, Peyton 
 
 STAFF PRESENT: Tribbett, Horgan, Mello, Kristensen 
 
 OTHERS PRESENT: Gregory, Cobb 
 
CACHE CREEK SETTLING BASIN: 
 
 State Reclamation Board staff representative Cliff Gregory reviewed the State's 
plans to improve the Cache Creek Settling Basin.  Levees in the basin will be raised 12 
feet to reduce Cache Creek sediment from entering the Yolo Bypass.  The $24 million 
project will be paid by the State (approximately $8 million) and the Federal government.  
Construction is scheduled to begin this Fall. 
 
 The project causes the City some concerns regarding its effect on the City's 
discharge of storm drainage.  Staff will work with the State to find a solution to these 
concerns. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 At 7:55 a.m. the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
     __________________________________________ 
     Deputy City Clerk of the City of Woodland 


